From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:39:04 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 10:51 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Carl Young

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I own residential rentals, a commercial building plus my home all dependent on natural gas. I find it hard to believe
you allow these large companies to give us a mere 11 days' notice to provide some form of input against this
application. I would like to get intervenors status on this application and require more time than December 2 nd to
prepare and garner support against this application. Enough is enough letting big business gouge whenever there is
an opportunity.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --





